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Artist-in-Residence Program
Fernando Ramirez & Project Onward
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2021 Pipeline

Public art initiatives

Streetscaping and public realm improvements

47th/Justine proposals received / awarded

Explore library options

Other priorities identified by the community
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Streetscape 
elements:

• Lighting

• Trees

• Planters

• Pavement markings

• Benches

• Bike racks

• Trash receptacles

Streetscape visioning 
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RFP Next Steps 

January 21, 2021 @ 2pm 

PRE-BID CONFERENCE

Registrants who downloaded the RFP will be sent 
invitation to participate and ask questions

March 21, 2021 @ 4pm  

RFP PROPOSAL DEADLINE

April 2021

PROPOSAL REVIEW PROCESS BEGINS

Roundtable will play key role in this process
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January community meeting

Agenda: 

• Bilingual/engage broader community cross-section

• Introduce the DPD Team and Corridor Manager

• INVEST South/West Program overview

• Neighborhood Roundtable Meetings; other opportunities for 
engagement

• Current Projects; including RFP process

• Questions

• Other items?
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DISCUSSION

What are some 

priorities or project 

ideas in the INVEST 

South/West program 

area that you think we 

should focus on? 
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Wishing you a safe and happy holiday season!


